
 

Dear Nebagamon Lodge members, 

We are excited to invite you to join our lodge contingent at the 2024 National Order of the Arrow Conference 
from July 29-Aug 3, 2024, at the University of Colorado Boulder! This is the largest event in the OA, with 
upwards of 8,000 attendees expected from across the country.  
 
If you are thinking of attending NOAC as a contingent member your contingent fee includes: 

➢ Conference fee (conference credentials, residence hall housing, meals starting with Monday night dinner and 

ending with Saturday breakfast), 

➢ Roundtrip airfare and ground transportation to include 1 checked bag, not to exceed weight restrictions, 

➢ One lodge T-shirt and one lodge polo shirt + 2 contingent patches 
 

PRICING  

CONTINGENT Delegates Paid in Trading Post. 

Lodge Early Bird  

Youth -One-time payment in full by 12/20/2023 Non-Refundable   $800  

Adult - One-time payment in full by 12/20/2023 Non-Refundable   $950  

 

Regular registration – incremental payments      $1200 

A minimum of $200 non-refundable deposit is required to hold your place.  

through 12/20/2023. Thereafter, minimum amounts in each account are as follows: 

 Minimum amount on account by 1/31/2024    $600 

 Minimum amount on account by 3/16/2024    $900 

 Minimum amount on account  by 4/30/2024    $1200** 

 **A $200 past due fee will apply if not paid in full by 4/30/2024. 

              The cancellation fee through 5/31/2024 is $500, thereafter non-refundable. 

   

Late registration 6/1-30/2024 one payment and non-refundable if space is available. $1500 

    

Individual Delegates  Must be 21+ and register on their own through NOAERS.  

Hotel accommodation. No payments accepted locally. 

Remote Attendee Any Arrowman may register on their own through NOAERS. 

   Remote program for remote delegates only. Price TBD Spring 2024. 

 

Remember to attend the monthly LECs for information on contingent meetings, patch designs and general 

information as it becomes available. Don’t forget to follow NOAC on Twitter or Instagram (@OANOAC) and like 

the Facebook page (NOAC). Please direct any questions you may have to chief@nebagamon.org. 

 

In the WWWs 

 

Nebagamon Lodge Executive Committee 
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